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● January 28th NSEA Board Meeting: I was not able to attend this board meeting. I 
did attend a meeting called after the board meeting was adjorned to speak with 
Governance Review which prompted the EMAC membership by-law 
ammendment as well as another look at EMAC’s proposed NSEA by-law 
ammendment.  

 
● February 8th-12th NEA Board Meeting: I was able to attend the NEA board of 

Directors meeting in Washington DC. I participated in NEA lobby day and visited 
our Representatives and Senators on topics that our association cares about.  

 
● March 18th NSEA Board Meeting: NEA 360, budget, committee reports, and 

gearing up for Delegate Assembly.  
 
 
 
 


